
 

 
ODEM-EDROY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 
NOTICE of SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 
January 20, 2022 
 
Odem-Edroy ISD will close all schools and offices Friday, January 21.   
 
Current weather forecasts indicate the potential for dangerous road conditions to and from 
school.  The decision to close was made with an abundance of caution and with the safety of 
students and staff in mind.   
 
Classes will resume on Monday, January 24. 

 
     Stay warm and safe!    

      


